
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Thursday, 13 December 2018 3:26 PM 
To: Jill Hignett 

Cc: Meghan De Pinto-Smith; Andrew Molnar; 'Kathy Srdanovic (kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com)'; 
edwardhaggerty@qantas.com.au; Ben Martin; Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au; 

Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Simon Lutton; Simon Miller; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: RE: AM2018/14 - FOUR YEARLY REVIEW OF MODERN AWARDS - AIR PILOTS AWARD 2010 
- SUBSTANTIVE ISSUES 

 
Dear Ms Hignett,  
 
We refer to your recent correspondence and acknowledge receipt of the attached Form F53 
advising you represent Alliance Airlines Pty Ltd.  
 
We note that we have recently received draft proposed directions signed by the parties that 
appeared in the first mention before the Vice President on 30 November 2018. Could you please 
advise as a matter of urgency as to whether Alliance Airlines consents to the attached proposed 
directions. If so, the matter listed for 8.30am tomorrow by video link can be conducted by 
telephone only.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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